
 

 
 
 
 
18 July 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This year students have been given one year’s grace to equip themselves with the new 
blue PE kit.  From September 2019 all students must be in the new blue PE kit. This is 
available from the following website:-  
https://www.uniform-direct.com/acatalog/Kingsdown-School.html.  
 
Please also see the PE kit policy. 
 

 
 

Thank you as always for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mr N Mason 
Head of PE 
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